
On Tuesday 11th November, four Year 6 children were selected to take part in a maths    
competition for local primary schools at Hurworth Math College. The children had to answer 
a range of problems both as a team and individually. St. John’s came 5th out of 10, which is 
a fantastic achievement as many of the problems they had to solve were from the Key Stage 
3 curriculum! Well done to Millie, Demi-Leigh, Nathan and Alex in Year 6, you really did the 
school proud! 


